PRESS RELEASE

Sunnyside Valley Irrigation District (SVID) will be shutting down the Sunnyside Canal starting October
18, and concluding on October 20, 2023. Some laterals and deliveries may have water for a few
days beyond that date as the canal is draining and dewatering. 32.77 lateral will be shut off on October
16th. This early shut down will allow for work to commence on this year’s ELIPS piping project. If you
have question as to whether you are effected by the early shut down. Please contact SVID at 837-6980.



